
 

 

TO: DATE: 10/13/23  
Council on American-Islamic Relations – San Francisco Bay Area  
3160 De La Cruz Blvd #110 
Santa Clara, CA 95054 
 
On behalf of the City of San José and the City Council, I offer congratulations to the Council on 
American-Islamic Relations – San Francisco Bay Area (CAIR-SFBA) on celebrating your 29th  
Anniversary Gala and highlighting CAIR-SFBA’s great accomplishments over the years.  
 
For the past 29 years, CAIR-SFBA has been at the forefront of advocating for the rights of Muslims and 
has fought against all forms of hate and discrimination. CAIR-SFBA has positioned itself as a champion 
for advocacy and civil rights. 
 
We wish you great success with your Anniversary Gala and that you have continued success with your 
work. This Gala demonstrates the great impact that CAIR-SFBA has had not just within the Islamic 
community, but the great contributions you have made in fighting for the underserved in all of the Bay 
Area. 
 
We wish CAIR-SFBA all the best as you celebrate 29 years of amazing work, and hope you have many 
more years of success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Mahan  
Mayor, City of San José 
 
 
 
 
  


